
 
GLS / C / 789-24      CIRCULAR                                            12th February 2024 

 Online Learning on 13th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 

Considering the incessant rains since late evening today and the subsequent waterlogging in and around 
the school premises, we have extended the online learning provision for one more day on 13th February, 
Tuesday. 
 
This decision has been taken keeping in mind the safety of the large number of young students in our 
school. 
 
Please ensure that your child logs in to Phoenix Classroom to access the meeting schedules for online 
lessons as per the Tuesday Timetable.  Please do reach out to the class teacher or the Supervisor in case 
you have any difficulty logging in or accessing the meeting links. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 

 

Warm regards, 

 Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
 Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
 Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 


